redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No 75 Date: 24/08/2022
To: Parents (Class 5 to Class 8)

From: The Principal

Subject: Field Trip for Enrichment Clusters projects

Dear Parents,

As part of a few Enrichment Clusters projects, we have arranged a field trip to Abellon Waste to
Energy Site, Pirana on 27th August 2022, Saturday.

This field visit is mandatory for the students who have opted for the following projects:

e Classes 5 - 6: Environmental Sustainability

® Classes 7 - 8: Environmental Sustainability

e Classes 7 - 8: Social Entrepreneurship

Through this visit we want students to see an exemplar innovation that fulfills a social need and
also to understand how waste is collected, segregated, and processed to convert into energy.
This will be a great learning experience for students and help them connect classroom
knowledge with real-world situations. Through this visit, we expect students to

e Prepare for the field visit by watching videos and creating a list of questions for the visit

e Participate fully in the process to understand the interaction between environmental issues,
social issues and scientific innovation

e Document their learnings and reflections from the visit.

Your child is expected to come to the Satellite campus by 8:15 am. The students will depart
from Satellite campus in the school transport for the field trip at 8:30 am. They will be dropped
back at Redbricks Junior, Satellite campus by 11:30am and parents are requested to pick them
up from Satellite campus.

Kindly Note:

1.The children are supposed to come in school uniform(school t-shirt, pants, skirts and ID
cards). The children are supposed to carry their bag with a water bottle, short snack, one
notebook and minimum required stationery with them.

2.This field trip is optional for students who have opted for the Enrichment Clusters -
Performing Arts project. This field trip is not connected to their project, but if a student is keen
to visit, they are most welcome. Do note that there will be a different field visit for this project



group that will be connected to their project and we will circulate information about that later.

Kindly send us confirmation and consent for the same by 25th August 2022, via this google
form link: https://forms.gle/aCtmcTkREDjW3gWP7

Thanks &Regards

et Llunte
Sutapa Mishra
Principal

Redbricks School
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